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Council Meeting 
minutes...

An Ordinary Meeting of the 
Bega Valley Shire Council 
was held in the Council 
Chambers, at the Bega 
Valley Commemorative 
Civic Centre, Bega on 2 
November to consider and 
resolve on the matters set 
out in the attached Agenda. 
View the Draft Minutes on 
Council’s website.

Sign up to your VN!

If you like our Village 
Newsletter but you only 
ever get to see it in the 
window of your local 
shop or on a village hall 
noticeboard, help is at 
hand! You can now sign up 
to receive the fortnightly 
newsletter on the Village 
Newsletter page on our 
website.

Village life photo 
competition!

It’s simple to take part, and 
the winner will walk away 
with a Canon digital SLR 
camera worth $500. All 
you need to do is head out 
with your camera or phone 
and take photos of life in 
your village. To enter send 
your photos, your name 
and where the photo was 
taken to communications@
begavalley.nsw.gov.au


